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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

Understanding the World 

This half term we are going to be learning 

about our culture by finding out about St 

George. As the weather improves we are go-

ing to be spending lots of time in our garden. 

We would greatly appreciate any seeds and 

plants that will help to make our garden 

beautiful.  

Mathematics  

To begin the half term we are developing are 

mathematical language by using words such as half, 

quarter and symmetry.  We will be also doing lots of 

data handling such as tally charts and pictograms.  

STORY ROOM LAUNCH!  

Look out for the launch of our new story room during 

the next half term. If you could spare an hour a week 

to share stories with the children could you please 

speak to Mrs Screaton. The more the 

merrier!  

At home you could... 
 Continue to contribute to the children’s ‘Home School Diaries’ by commenting on things that your child has been 

doing at home.  So far the children have thoroughly enjoyed sharing them with the rest of the class.  

 

 Log onto NORTLE where there are lots of educational games that your child can play, you can find their log in 

details in their reading diaries https://www.northumberlandvtle.net/ 

 Try this website for some fantastic counting games—http://www.topmarks.co.uk/Interactive.aspx?cat=1 

 Practise handwriting with your child by using the Read, Write, Inc rhymes to correctly to write the letters 

remembering to hold the pencil between finger and thumb.  

 Keep checking Word Boxes for new green, red and alien words. The children are becoming faaaaaaantastic at 

blending together the sounds to read words.  

Literacy 

Over the next 6 weeks we will be continuing 

with our RWI on a daily basis. The RWI groups 

are currently being changed again, as we 

making lots of progress 

We will be using our RWI skills to write lots of stories 

exploring different characters and settings. Look out 

for the weekly challenge in the writing area!  

Physical Development 

If the sun shines we will be doing PE outside 

so could you please ensure that your child 

has suitable footwear. We are going to be 

playing lots of team games in preparation 

for Sports Day and Year 1.  

Transition into Year 1 

In preparation for Year 1 we will be 

learning to get ourselves ready for home 

time. This will mean that we will meet you 

with our coats and bags in the yard 

beginning this Monday!  
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Physical Development 
We will do P.E one morning per week either in the school hall or outside. Seahorses only take off socks and 

shoes so no need for PE kits, The Turtles need a PE kit (white t shirt and black or blue shorts) in school 

everyday.  

 

We love  being outside and try to be out everyday so appropriate clothing is essential. Please ensure that 

your child has a coat left at school everyday.  
  


